
From: DBEDT LUC
To: Quinones, Natasha A
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] IAL
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 7:36:39 AM

IAL

-----Original Message-----
From: Luann <luann@tinroofranch.org>
Sent: Saturday, May 22, 2021 2:31 PM
To: DBEDT LUC <dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov>
Cc: gary <gary@tinroofranch.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IAL

Aloha,

On May 1, 2021 we received notice that our land has been mapped by City and County as possible Important Ag
land. 

We are concerned that this is the first we have heard this. 

We would like to ask for some clarity and explanation as to how this might impact us and the use of our land.

Thank you,

LuAnn Casey & Gary Gunder

TMK # 61008024
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